
 
 

 
UFFCULME SCHOOL - GENERAL INFORMATION 
 
Uffculme School is a successful school with a long and proven track-record of providing high 
quality education for children and young people with a primary diagnosis of ASD. We are 
located on three sites in the Moseley / Kings Heath area of Birmingham. Uffculme School 
offers co-education for children and young people of the ages 4 to 19 years from all parts of 
the city. Students represent the wide cultural mix that makes up the general population of 
Birmingham. We are a popular school with a total of 254 students on role over the three sites.  
 
Headteacher, Charlotte Stubbs, joined the school in September 2018. The Chair of Governors, 
Mr John Garrett, was appointed in July 2019. The Governors are currently recruiting for 
additional members to support the school. There are vacancies on the Governing Body which 
has an impact on the capacity to develop the school strategically. The Governing Body 
commissioned an Audit of Governance in Autumn 2021. Governors will be working with 
Birmingham School and Governor Services to commit to a development plan in early 2022.  
 
Student and staffing numbers have increased over recent years and continue to do so. We 
continue to work with the Local Authority to support the strategic development and city-wide 
capacity for children and young people with Autism. This growth in student numbers has also 
challenged the school leadership team and staff to vary our curriculum model for more 
complex learners and to ensure that the curriculum is relevant for all learners at all points in 
their development. Development of curriculum intent and implementation across the schools 
was led by the senior leaders over 2020 – 21 and continues to be refined and embedded in 
practice. 
 


